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Diwali Celebrations 
We have had a good four days 

with an exciting Diwali 
celebration on Wednesday 

when the Lions, the Sea Otters 
and the Owls made diya lamps 
and learnt traditional Hindu 

dances. 

On Tuesday Mrs de Looze took a team of Year 1 
children to Charnwood College to take part in a 
multi skills sports festival.  Everyone tried their 
hardest and performed well and all enjoyed the 
experience. 
 
“We had to stand on something and balance for 

ten minutes!” 
“I played skittles.  It was good.” 

“We had to throw bean bags a long way  
onto a colour.” 

 

 

On Tuesday 

afternoon Year 6 

went to church to 

help sort the 

generous 

contributions from 

the school ready 

for the food bank 

to collect.  Thank 

you once again for 

these and also to 

Kiera, Harry, 

Harriet, William, 

Hollie and Romilly 

for your hard 

work! 
 
 

Music at Belton 
We are proud that we have been 
awarded our Bronze School Music 
Mark.  The Lions class are enjoying 
the opportunity to learn to play a 
musical instrument this year - 
from the trombone to the tuba!  
Leicestershire Music Hub is 
providing this service and will be 
delivering training for our staff 
after half term. 

 

 

 
 

Have a lovely half 
term break.  

Let’s hope for 
some autumn 

sunshine.   
See you on 

Monday 22nd 
October. 

 

Year 1 Multi Skills Sports Festival 
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News from Belton Villa 
Belton Villa is delighted to announce that the 
Under 7 team have been invited by the FA to  
play in Level 1.  This is the highest level in the 
junior football ladder. Well done to all the  
team – this is an amazing achievement! 

 
 

Coming Up 
After half term 

Parkour Lunchtime Club 
starts on Friday 26th 

October for Years 3, 4, 5 
and 6 children.  There is one 

spare place.  Please book 
with the school office. 

 

 

Story Bugs after school club 
starts on Friday 26th 

October for Year 1 and 2 
children.  Places are still 

available so please let the 
office know if your child 

would like to attend. 

 

Individual School Photographs 
On Tuesday 23rd October Dave Smithard will be 
taking individual school photographs of the 
children.  If you would like younger siblings to be 
photographed with your school child please pop 
into school from 8.30am or let the office know.  
There will be an opportunity to have these 
photographs made into keyrings and other gift 
items.  These make great Christmas presents and 
the more you buy the more commission we make 
for school! 
 

Grace Dieu 
After half term the Sea Otters will be 

learning about Grace Dieu and have been 
invited to visit the Priory ruins. 

Remembrance 100 Years On 
After half term we will have poppies to buy and we will 

be taking part in the procession to church on Sunday 
11th November.  All are welcome to join us.  Children 

are to wear school uniform. 

Craft Day 
We are having a craft day on Friday 26th October from 
1.30pm – 2.30pm to make poppies out of the plastic 
bottle bases you have donated.  Please come along if 
you would like to be involved and help.  The poppies 
are going to be used to decorate the maypole near the 
church. 

Belton Pre-school Playgroup 
beltonplaygroup.co.uk 

 

Places now available for children from 

18monhs – 4 years.   

Call:  07761836983 

email:  leader@beltonplaygroup.co.uk 
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